
 

REMINDER-General Meeting, June 26, KS, 2:00 PM 
 

Learn about citrus varieties, care, and selection, both in-ground 
and containers. Quentyn Young will talk about pruning, planting, 
and fertilizing. We’ll also touch on other tropical fruit trees such 
as bananas, mango, passion fruit, and more, including seed 
germination and propagation. 

Quentyn Young has owned his own landscaping design and 
consulting company here in the Sacramento area since 2006. 
Previously he was the manager of Fair Oaks Boulevard Nursery 
in Sacramento, where he worked for the past fifteen years. 
 
He has been a University of California Sacramento County Cooperative Extension 
Program Master Gardener since 2011.  He is the current project co-lead for the Fair 
Oaks Horticulture Center Demonstration Orchard. 
 
Quentyn also appears on local radio and television stations. He has had his own 
garden and landscape design and installation company for over twenty years, both in 
the San Francisco bay area and Sacramento valley area. His designs highlight water 
efficient plants and edible landscaping. Quentyn is also a United States Returned 
Peace Corps Volunteer, having served in northern Thailand. 
 

● Brown Bag Sales, Master Gardeners (1:30 PM-Q’s & A’s), and door prizes tickets will be given 
out to members. 

● There will be a table available for sign-ups for another Garden Tour-see details below!              

 

 

      AVOCADO TOUR (GUACAMOLE FARMS-LOOMIS) 
               SIGN-UP at the General Meeting  or contact: Tour Chair: Georgia Vonk 

                  (call/text me at: 916-214-6748 or email at georgiav@earthlink.net) 

 
We will meet at Kilaga Springs parking lot at 9:30 AM for our Friday, July 25th tour to Guacamole 
Farms in Loomis.  Dave Sanchez will be our speaker the day prior and this would be your chance 
to check out his avocados.   There is no charge for this tour but I would appreciate notice of your 
attendance so we don't overwhelm Dave.  After the tour, for those interested, we'll travel over to 
Penryn Cafe, known for some of the best food in the area. Please plan your car pooling 
accordingly and wear closed-toe shoes for gravel areas.  
 
As for all carpool trips, we suggest a donation of $3 per person to the driver.  Please call me at 
916-214-6748 if you have any questions.  Thanks, Georgia 


